
HB 2739 needs your support.  The GMO industry needs to know it will be held responsible for the 
consequences of GMO plantings, and stray seeds that wind up where they do not belong.  We need this 
bill to help protect our vital organic agriculture in Oregon.  The bill will also give encouragement to other 
states to protect their agriculture. 
 
Thank you.    Marilyn Newton       Milwaukie   OR 
 


